
                                                             Piraeus, 09/03/2020  
 

 
INVITATION FOR SUBMITTING OFFERS 

 
 

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. announces a tender for the project: « Lighting of Irakleous  Pier 

(Ro-Ro)”.  

Interested parties are invited to submit their offer in writing, until 20th March 2020, 
16:00. 
 

a. by appearing in person at the office number 212 (Procurement Department) at the 

following address: 

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 

Procurement Department  

10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 

 

b. by post at the previously mentioned address,  

 

with the indication: Offer for the project: «Lighting of Irakleous Pier (Ro-Ro)”.  

 

 

 

          
 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 


